
 

October 2024 Prayer Letter 
    

 

Dear Faithful Friends, 

 

I want to share with you a couple of recent events in our ministry. The Lord is good and 

faithful, and He leads us through both wonderful and difficult times. 

 

The first story begins with the evangelistic campaign we hosted this summer. A young man 

came for English conversation time organized by the team from Grace Church. God had already 

been moving in his life. Smiling while sharing his story with me a few weeks later, he said, “I 

was expecting questions about hobbies, and culture, movies and stuff…,but one of the first 

questions someone asked me was ‘Do you have peace in your life?’…I was not ready for that 

question.” The next day, he came loaded with questions. We answered by pointing him to 

Jesus and to the Bible. That day, he understood the message of the gospel and the love God 

has for him and surrendered his life to Christ. 

 

Since then, we continued to meet with and disciple him. It has truly been an honor to be part 

of what God is working in his life. All praise to the Savior! He recently moved to another city, 

and we have connected him with a church there where he will be able to continue to grow in 

his walk with the Lord. Please keep this new brother in your prayers. 

 

The second event that is weighing on our hearts is a difficult one. In the beginning of 

September, our church family experienced a hard loss. A young man from our congregation 

passed away in a tragic accident. He leaves behind a wife and two little girls. The pain his 

family is going through is exceedingly great, but there is comfort in the faith he professed in 

Christ. We would very much appreciate it if you could pray for this family and for us as we 

come alongside them. 

 

In other news regarding the church plant, we have had several people visit the church in the 

past month! Each of these visitors is a direct result of our congregation being bold in sharing 

their faith with their neighbors, friends, and relatives and inviting them to learn more about 

the hope that they have. Please pray that these visitors meet Jesus and desire to know more 

about Him.  

 



 

 

Prayer Points 

• Please pray for direction and discernment for the young man who accepted 

Christ this summer. Pray that he continues to grow in faith and knowledge of 

Jesus. 

• Please pray for the family who is experiencing the loss of son, husband, and 

father. Pray that their testimony of hope during this time plants seeds for others 

in their family to turn to Christ for salvation. 

• Please pray for us as we rely on God to help us help those around us in 

situations that are beyond our wisdom—but completely known by our sovereign 

God. 

• Continued opportunities to have gospel conversations for us and this church! 

We are little but God is Mighty! 

• For the hearts of the people in Fraga who have heard the gospel, especially 

those who have visited the church recently.  

 

 

 

 

I want to say a big thank you for your 

involvement in this ministry. The fruit we 

see is a result in part of your support in 

prayer, finances, and encouragement. 

Dependence on our loving Father combined 

with your help gets us through very joyous 

and very discouraging times. Thank you so 

much for being a part of this project of 

reaching Fraga, the nearby towns, and Spain 

for Christ! 

 

All for Jesus! 

 

Victor and Maddy Ramirez 

ramirezinspain.com  
 

Support the North Spain Project  
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